
Huntingfield - Housing Development 

Mrs PENTLAND question to MINISTER for LOCAL GOVERNMENT 

I have been informed about a new housing development in Huntingfield in the south of 
the state, which includes blocks as small as 130 square metres to increase housing 
density. In contrast, other local governments still require much larger minimum block 
sizes. For example, the City of Launceston general residential zoning is 325 square 
metres. What discussions are you having with local councils about reducing block size 
requirements for new developments to boost housing supply and increase multi-
dwelling developments, ultimately helping to address the housing crisis more 
effectively? 


